
UPDATE ON KENT ROAD CLOSURES
 

Kent Hollow Road near Beardsley Road is closed due to water over the road
Schaghticoke Road is closed due to flooding
Camps Flat Road experience flooding over the road

These roads are being repaired as quickly as possible - please be patient with our DPW
crews as they are dealing with multiple issues and washouts as we go through this recovery
phase. You can assist them by always following signage, as well as any directions from law
enforcement or flaggers.

Some roads are still experiencing standing or flowing water in small spots. Please use
caution and always adhere to the below warning.
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